Summer nursery school at Cami Vell de la Mola opens its doors
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his morning, tucked between the Casal de I'Esport of the municipal football pitch and the Cami
Vell de la Mola, the new summer nursery opened its doors to the public. The first day was
intended as an opportunity for one to three year old students and their families to discover the
newly-fitted space and get to know their future educators.

The experience was positive for everyone involved. An adaptation period at the centre will begin
tomorrow, during which time children attend the escoleta accompanied by a family member in
order to progressively adapt to a 9 a.m.-to-2 p.m. time table.

End of construction

The nursery is an extremely luminous space that comprises three classrooms, a kitchen, a
cafeteria, toilets adapted for infants and a small room for nap-time. Council workers put finishing
touches on the centre yesterday, focusing on the installation of artificial turf and increasing
available shaded areas.




